
Request:   
Provide the pages from the April 10, 2002 Colorado Order regarding
special access reporting and a summary of how Qwest will implement
the process for WA.  Indicate if this will be handled through the
CMP or some other process.

Response(s):
See attached excerpt from the Colorado Commision Decision dated
April 10, 2002.

A notification letter was sent out to all CLECs through the CMP
process in 5/24/02.  Information was updated on the Qwest Wholesale
website and is located in the Ordering Overview section with a
heading of "Delayed Service Request Handling".  The web address is:
http://www.qwest.com/wholesale/clecs/ordering.html.


